
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Good afternoon and happy half term! 
Today we break up for a week. When we return, we will be in the last half term of the      
Summer term and the academic year. It is going by so fast. 
This week Year 2 finished their SATs. Miss Walton and Miss Iredale are super proud of them 
and how smoothly they have handled their assessments. So to celebrate, they had a pizza 
party on Friday afternoon—which they thoroughly enjoyed. 
This Friday, Leeds United Foundation came in to school to present prizes to the children who 
had earned the most money during our Penalty shoot out back in February. They left a few 
more prizes for us to give out too. All children who raised money for the shoot out, will be   
entered into a prize draw in the first week back after the holidays. 
It looks like the weather will remain nice for the next few days (at least) so please enjoy the 
weather and your time off from school. We look forward to seeing you all back on Monday 
5th June at the usual time. Have a super half-term holiday.   
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Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 92% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
 

Our Biscuit Bears are going to R1, 5GA & 6NP for the best attendance this week. 

R1, 3JH, 5GA, 6NP have all won themselves an extra playtime for attendance over 97% this week. 

5GA and 6NP have won a pizza party for 100% attendance  this week. 

N— 87% Rec 1—97%  Rec 2— 88% 1HM– 81% 1FA— 70%  2HW— 96% 2NI— 96% 3NB—95% 

3JH— 98% 4LB— 96% 4RM— 96% 5HW– 95% 5GA— 100% 6NP— 100% 6CH—91%  



 

 

Leeds United Foundation 
Back in February, we took part in a Leeds United Foundation Colours 
Day penalty shoot out. Lots of children raised money to support our 
school and the Leeds United Foundation. Because we raised almost 

£1000, we were given a host of prizes. Our two highest earners, Logan 
and James, won tickets to a game. Then our next highest EYFS, KS1 
and KS2 earners were given the opportunity to pick a prize. Finally, 

the class that had raised the most money, won a tour to the stadium, 
that will take place in the last half of the Summer term. The winning 

class were…. 4LB! They were delighted.    
 

 

Call us: 0113 2482750 

Email us                                                              

admin@eborgardesnacademy.co.uk  

Follow us @EborAcademy                                                          

Like us Ebor Gardens Primary Academy     

Visit us-

www.eborgardensprimary.co.uk 

Curriculum Information 
Curriculum information can be found on our website at the link below. Also, Phase 

Newsletters are sent home half-termly to keep you up to date with what your     
children are learning in their classrooms.  

https://eborgardensprimary.co.uk/curriculum/ 

4LB were delighted! 

https://eborgardensprimary.co.uk/curriculum/
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Dates for your diary—Summer Term 2023 

 

Monday 5th June 2023  —School opens for half term 

Tuesday 6th June 2023  —Y6 Trip to West Leeds Activity Centre 

Tuesday 13th June 2023 —New Reception Welcome Meeting 

Monday 19th June 2023 —3JH/4LB Barnsley Trip 

Tuesday 20th June 2023 —3NB/4RM Barnsley Trip 

Monday 26th June 2023 —UKS2 Ilkley Trip (classes to be confirmed) 

Monday 5th July 2023 —UKS2 Ilkley Trip (classes to be confirmed) 

5th & 6th July 2023 —Sports Days (more info to follow) 

11th, 12th & 13th July 2023 - Transition Days in school  

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

Ebor Gardens Pantry at the Community Hub 
If you or anyone you know within the school community needs a little 
help with items of food from time to time, then please pop along to 

our Ebor Gardens Pantry. Now open every Wednesday afternoon    
during our Parent Support workshops in the Community Hub 2:30 pm 

till 3:00pm. 

(Families can access our Community Hub Pantry once in a three-month period) 
 

Uniform Exchange 
If you need any school uniform, footwear or clothing please call in 

and have a look at our Uniform Exchange.—also open every     
Wednesday during our Coffee and Parent Support afternoons. If you 

have any unwanted clothing in good condition that you no longer 
want, then please also drop this off with the admin team for our swap 

shop! 
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